
Measures Related to the Novel Coronavirus COVID-19 

Information and Requests for Visitors to Hara Museum ARC 

 

 

Measures to prevent the spread of  COVID-19 infections are described below. 

 

■Measures Taken by the Museum 

In order to mitigate the spread of  COVID-19, museum staff  are mandated to wear face 

masks during all duties related to the servicing of  visitors. Furthermore, interior spaces are 

disinfected on a regular basis. 

 

■Requests to Visitors 

-Visitors with any cold-like symptoms are kindly requested to refrain from visiting the 

museum. 

-Visitors are kindly requested to wash their hands with great diligence. We urge visitors to 

make use of  the alcohol hand disinfectant that is available at the information counter and 

the entrance to the Cafe d'Art. 

-Visitors are kindly requested to observe proper etiquette when coughing or sneezing by 

firmly covering their mouth with, for example, a face mask, handkerchief, tissue paper, the 

inside of  a jacket or a sleeve. 

 

 

About Open-View Storage Tours 

Tours of  the Special Open-View Storage have been temporarily suspended.  

 

 

Temporary closure of  the Museum may be implemented to mitigate the spread of  

COVID-19 infections. Before visiting the Museum, visitors should check the Hara Museum 

ARC website and official Twitter account for the most recent announcements regarding the 

Museum's opening status. 

 

We greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation in the effort to prevent the 

spread of  the COVID-19 disease. 


